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The unseen                             of at Cavalry     



Dear Families,

This week my blog is entitled ‘the unseen magic at Cavalry.’ 

As I walked around the playground yesterday lunchtime, enjoying 
observing happy children, engaged in their play, I reflected on how 
privileged I am to get to watch your children loving their playtimes every 
single day. At the same time however, I realised that this magic is 
unseen by you. You rely on us sharing these moments with you either 
verbally or on our social media platforms.

Lunchtimes at our school have been transformed since the appointment 
of Mrs Dickinson. Many of you will remember her as the Dance Teacher 
who led Dance Mania for hundreds of children. She is now putting all of



those specialist skills into entertaining our young pupils 
 throughout lunchtime. 

Your children are treated each week to a daily BIG EVENT which is led by 
her expert hand. This includes, football trickshot challenges, parachute 
games, a Wonderful Wednesday surprise and even a Thursday hoop off! 

Children from all year groups come together to enjoy this ‘holiday camp’ 
style play. Please do encourage your children to share with us any ideas 
they have for the types of events they would like to see put on and we 
will do our best to rise to the challenge. The PTFA have provided some 
funding for new equipment and storage boxes- we are so lucky to have 
them!

 



A recent round of pupil surveys saw the most number of pupils we have 
ever had sharing that they feel happy, safe, busy and entertained during 
their lunchtimes. What more could we ask for? 

We promise to keep sharing the MAGIC with you as we travel through 
this term :)
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Cavalry Drive
March
Cambridgeshire
PE15 9EQ
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